

# TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: [tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org](mailto:tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org))

**March 26, 2024**

**Attendees:** Karen, Joanna, Anton, Bence, Olivier, Paul, Dave

## Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
  - TF-A
    - Kelley still working on [\[TFC-584\] Investigate use of private branches - Jira \(atlassian.net\)](#)
    - Issue with the chromeboards; Olivier to create a new ticket to address
  - TF-M
    - [\[TFC-590\]](#) now in Upstream Review. Anton to take a look and respond accordingly. Should be able to close the ticket today.
    - One FVP is working and one more will be introduced
      - Anton to open a ticket to start the work
      - The TF-M team aren't familiar with FVP so they will need tokens
    - TF-M preliminary start of release date is April 8
      - Target to complete is April 30
- TF-A LTS
  - LTS tickets update to be sent out next week
- MBedTLS
  - Bence will start UBL license testing today
    - Will provide an update on progress at next meeting [\[TFC-587\]](#)
  - Shebu asked if we want to keep executors beyond the release?
    - In our last meeting, Ben mentioned he ran a report and billing was up 20%
    - Shebu isn't concerned about costs; but if the executors are really improving efficiency
    - To discuss in our next meeting
- Paul
  - [\[TFC-545\]](#) should be able to go to Upstream Review shortly
    - Would like to complete the above ticket before flexnet license expires
- Shebu
  - Wanted to know how things are going with the UBL license transition
    - Paul reported that everything looks good with testing
  - For TF-M the last part of FVP will be completed, new ticket to be created for the second FVP